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TITLE 170 INDIANA UTILITY REGULATORY
COMMISSION

LSA Document #04-144

The Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission gives notice that a second public hearing as a reconvening of the public hearing of
September 22, 2004, for consideration of proposed rule LSA Document #04-144, printed at 27 IR 4056, has been set. The Notice
of Public Hearing appears below:

Notice of Public Hearing

Under IC 4-22-2-24, notice is hereby given that on December 1, 2004 at 6:00 p.m., at the Century Center, Bendix Room, 120
South St. Joseph Street, South Bend, Indiana the Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission will reconvene the public hearing on
proposed amendments to the customer service rights and responsibilities rules for utilities. Copies of these rules are now on file at
the Indiana Government Center-South, 302 West Washington Street, Room E306 and Legislative Services Agency, One North
Capitol, Suite 325, Indianapolis, Indiana and are open for public inspection.

William D. McCarty
Commission Chairman
Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission



